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Dear Valued Customer, 

To better serve you and your local service parts customers, we continue to make updates and 
improvements to our service parts business. This new phase of updates will create improvements 
in packaging and deliveries. 

This is our third phase of applying the “415” prefix to our service parts. Please see the attached 
spreadsheet for the listing of all parts impacted by this update. Take note of the following: 

• Column A is the Discontinued Part Number (No longer accepted after 12/31/22)
• Column B is the New Part Number that includes the 415 prefixes
• Column C is the Description
• Column D is the UPC code for each part

Following past practices, both “discontinued”, and “new” part numbers will be listed on packing 
slips, product labels and invoices for ease of order tracking and receiving. The UPC codes will 
also remain the same.  

Please see example below: 

If you have questions, or require additional information regarding pricing or part selection, 
please contact the Parts Department at 800-538-2020 or via email at Parts@bradfordwhite.com. 

https://bradfordwhitecorp.s3.amazonaws.com/wp-content/uploads/bwc_service_parts_415_prefix_update.xlsx

